
SDG 11.4.6 
Pedestrian priority on campus 

Priorities pedestrian access on campus 

 

In GMRIT campus the pedestrians are given priority (Fig. 1 to Fig. 5). Pedestrian lanes have been 

prioritized by proper sign boards in different areas inside campus to ensure students’ and 

employees’ safe passage. Speed limit of vehicles inside the campus has been limited 30 km per hour 

only and the institute is a no-horn place. Speed breakers are also built on the roads. Security 

personnel from the institute provide assistance to students and employees while crossing the 

streets to ensure safety while going to and from the institute.  The traffic sign boards are placed at 

appropriate place for the safety of the pedestrians (Fig. 6 to Fig. 11).  

 
Fig. 1: “Pedestrians Only” Lane 



 
Fig. 2: “Pedestrians Only” Lane 

 
Fig. 3: “Pedestrians Only” Lane 



 
Fig. 4: “Pedestrians Only” Lane 

 
Fig. 5: “Pedestrians Only” Lane 



 
Fig. 6: Traffic sign board for the safety of commuters 

 
Fig. 7: Traffic sign board for the safety of commuters 



 
Fig. 8: Traffic sign board for the safety of commuters 

 
Fig. 9: Traffic sign board for the safety of commuters 



 
Fig. 10: Traffic sign board for the safety of commuters 

 
Fig. 11: Traffic sign board for the safety of commuters 

 


